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 Spring Term 2019 

Firstly, I would like to 

wish everyone a Happy 

New Year. January and 

the rest of the spring 

term is really busy for 

us in Year 6 as we 

begin our preparations 

for our journeys 

moving forward.  

In maths we look at 

fractions, decimals, 

percentages and ratio. 

We will also revisit 

areas of learning to 

secure any areas that 

we may struggle with. 

In RE we start 

Revelations and how 

God can be seen 

through the Bible. 

We are working hard on 

our Act of Worships to 

try and find peace.  

Science will focus on 

Classification.   

Due to focussing on our 

SATS, humanities will 

be short burst 

activities which 

introduces the children 

to map work and how 

we could identify where 

in the world we are, as 

well as different 

features on a map.  

 

Homework 

Homework will now include 

a set of GAPS and Maths 

homework weekly. This is 

given out on a 

Thursday/Friday and 

should be returned on a 

Thursday morning. It is 

really important that 

everyone completes the 

tasks given so that we can 

get the practise in that is 

needed.  

 

PE 

Lessons are on a 

Monday and Friday but 

everyone should have 

kits each day.  

 

We have begun reading in 

the mornings which is 

working really well! Lessons 

start promptly from 8:50 

so please make sure you 

are in on time!  

This term is extremely 

important for Swallow 

class. We have already 

had a fantastic first 

few weeks back and 

everyone is focussed 

and working hard.  

In English we have 

already begun learning 

about our new text 

‘Hetty’s Unicorn’ and 

we will be aiming to 

write our own 

historical/fantasy text 

within the next week 

or so.   

 

Letters coming home 

will have important 

information in so please 

check bags. 

 

I am available to contact 

through Class Dojo and on 

the phone through the 

school office for any 

questions.   

I look forward to the rest 

of the term.  

Thanks for your continued 

support,  

Miss Newcombe 

  


